

TO:

FROM: National Wildfire Coordinating Group

REPLY TO: NWCG@nifc.gov

DATE: 10/01/2009

SUBJECT: SAFETY ADVISORY: 6 Minutes for Safety New Features



Safety Advisory_6 Minutes for Safety.pdf



Federal Fire and Aviation Safety Team (FFAST), the National Interagency Fire Center and the Wildland Fire Lessons Learned Center would like to announce several improved features!

The 6 Minutes for Safety website has moved to the Wildland Fire Lessons Learned Center at http://www.wildfirelessons.net/uploads/6mfs/home.html

Here is a brief overview of the site's new features:

- The new 6 Minutes for Safety Calendar can now be found directly on the homepage. We've set up an interactive Google calendar that can be accessed by your desktop applications and mobile devices. For more information visit the 6 Minutes for Safety Homepage.
- By clicking on the calendar you will be presented with the day's Safety Discussion and a list of relevant resources, including articles, documents, videos, policy and websites. Use these resources to enhance your safety discussion.
- Many of the Safety Discussions have been updated with current information as well as the addition of many new Safety Discussions to the calendar.
- When you see this icon, it means the Safety Discussion has a Scenario to go with it. Scenarios are situations that can arise on a Wildland Fire or Aviation incident and are meant to add a realistic setting for the application of the Safety Discussion points. Keep your eye out for new one's as they will be added frequently!
- When you see this icon, it indicates that the Safety Discussion is occurring on the anniversary of a significant event in wildland fire or aviation history. These discussions will serve as brief summaries of powerful learning opportunities. You can use these as a foundation and launch point for further dialogue and discussion. Use the "map" feature to further explore the terrain and setting of the incident area as well as see descriptive photos! Keep your eye out for many new "This Day in History" discussions being added to the calendar!
- If you have feedback on a Safety Discussion, or an idea for a new one please let us know. You can share your feedback with us online, or write your comments on the printed safety discussion and send it back to us via fax or mail. Our contact information will be provided at the end of every Safety Discussion.

Have an idea? Have feedback? Share it.

Online | Mail: 6 Minutes For Safety Task Group • 3833 S. Development Ave • Boise, ID 83705 | FAX: 208-387-5250